
From: Erin Ruppenthal <eruppenthal5@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 9:27 AM 
To: amy@brothershvac.net 
Subject: Conditional Use Permit 
  
Hi Amy and Matt,  
  
This is Erin (my husband Ron was the shy guy in the tree stand, and we met at the Town meeting). I just 
wanted to reach out and thank you for your letter dated April 9th Very helpful information, because 
you’re right, there has absolutely been some inaccurate information about the planned use of your 
building, and dare I say, perhaps some lobbying in the neighborhood against it. As I said to you when we 
met at the Town board meeting, Ron and I attended to learn more and get the facts. I feel we have been 
educated more appropriately now.. For what it’s worth, I want to thank you for being so transparent 
and upfront about this project in our neighborhood and  I have zero issues with your business 
expansion. I wish you both all the best.  
  
Erin Ruppenthal 
1364 Pinon Trail 
Oregon, WI 53575 
608-206-5796 
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